Allegra Spender - Independent Member for Wentworth

Allegra recognises the importantrole of grain producers to Australia and notes there is a great
deal of common ground here, particularly given Allegra’s focus on reducing red tape across all
industries, undertaking tax reform and fostering a more competitive and productive economy
for the benefit of consumers and suppliers.

Allegra looks forward to hopefully continuing her work and advocacy in these areas in the next
term of government.



